
LODGE OFFICERS 2018 

Paul Rainey, PM…………………..Worshipful Master 

    (812)453-1309 

Ronnie Markham….………………..…Senior Warden 

    (812)449-8715 

Randy Beem, PM……..…………………Junior Warden 

    (812)490-0905 

Hugh Metz, PM……………………………….…Treasurer 

    (812)319-5145 

Mark Lewellyn, PM…………………………..Secretary 

    (812)449-9176 

Jack Jones………..………………………..Senior Deacon 

    (812)490-3609 

Matt Ruedlinger…..……………………..Junior Deacon 

    (812)455-8540 

Ken Mitz………………………………………………Chaplain  

    (812)457-8891 

Paul Fulkerson.…………………………Senior Steward 

    (812)455-0829 

Chadd Huffman.…………………………Junior Steward 

    (812)319-4351 

Howard Heerdt, PM………………………………..…Tyler 

    (812)480-0009 

FROM THE EAST 

Greetings Brethren, 

 Looks like spring really started off on the 

wrong foot. Happy that the weather is getting 

better than it was. Hope to find all is doing well. 

Lodge is off for a great year, we have done 2 EA 

degrees and one MM degree. More to come 

soon on degree work, so keep an eye out for the 

degrees that are coming up. Hope that you can 

make it out to a degree or stated meeting. 

I am sending these 4 tickets out with the 

compass points so that you can sell them to 

yourself, family members or friends. It’s 

important for the lodge for this fundraiser so 

that we can pay for the new windows and maybe 

some other improvements. We need to start 

saving money on the electric bills. I am asking 

please sell these 4 tickets’ and hope to see you, 

family and friends out for the Prime Rib dinner. 

Promise that you will enjoy this meal that will be 

done at lodge by brothers and as well the women 

that helps. We will be serving starting at 4 PM till 

7 PM come any time that you choose. Find a 

table and someone will wait on you, get your 

orders and serve it to you. I ask that once you sell 

the tickets please mail a check in for them with 

the ticket #s on the memo of your check to P.0. 

Box 490 Newburgh In. 47620-0490, if you sell out 

your tickets and need more please call me at 

812-453-1309. 

Let’s make this a great fundraiser, Brothers this 

is a great meal. yummy, yummy... 

Brothers, if your wife likes baking desserts we 

would like to have a donation for desserts for the 

prime rib dinner. Desserts can be dropped off at 

lodge on Saturday May.12th not later than 2 PM. 

 Make sure you watch for other events in 

Compass Points emails and on our website 

newburghlodge174.org. 

Paul Rainey, PM, WM 



UPCOMING EVENTS 

Mar 31 –  50-year award ceremony. 

Beginning at 4:00 

Apr 3 –  Entered Apprentice Degree. 

Dinner at 6:00, Degree at 7:00 

Apr 17 –  Stated Meeting. Dinner at 6:00, 

Meeting at 7:00 

May 12 –  Prime Rib Dinner. Serving from 

4:00 – 7:00. 

 

FROM THE WEST 

Greetings Brethren, 

Newburgh Lodge is the place to be this 
coming Saturday, March 31st whereby some of 
our 50-year members will receive their "Award 
of Gold" presented by W.B. Doug Patmore 
representing Indiana Grand Lodge. There will be 
a dinner provided following the 4:00 PM 
Ceremony. Please contact our W.B. Paul Rainey, 
PM if you plan to attend so that he can have a 
proper headcount for the meal planning. Also, a 
fund raising Prime Rib dinner is scheduled for 
Saturday, May 12th. Please mark your calendars 
now to plan on being in attendance. This fund 
raiser is to help pay for the new windows for the 
Lodge Building, we encourage all members to 
participate in some manner. 

    Don't forget our Stated Meetings are 
on the third Tuesday of the month and each start 
with a dinner beginning at 6:00 PM and meeting 
at 7:00 PM. So, come out and join us if you can. 
We have quite a bit of degree work going on with 
several new candidates and petitions to follow 
up on. So, we look forward to seeing you in 
Lodge soon. 

  Ronnie Markham, SW 

FROM THE SOUTH 

Greetings Brethren, 

The Worshipful and Senior Warden have 
covered the importance of the 50-year award 
and the Prime Rib dinner, so I won’t cover that 
ground again. Coming up is an Entered 

Apprentice degree.  It would be wonderful to 
have a great turn out for that coming up.  Please 
attend if you are able on April 3rd, the first 
Tuesday in April.  I hope to see you there. 

  Randy Beem, PM, JW 
 

FROM THE SECRETARY 

Greetings Brethren, 

You may have noticed that you received 
a Compass Points by email, and there were some 
emailed communications about called meetings. 
If you did not receive these emails, please check 
with me to make sure that we have a current 
email address. If we can switch some of the 
communications to email, it reduces the cost of 
sending Compass Points and means that if there 
are last minute changes, we can communicate 
them more easily. You can email with updated 
contact information to the lodge email, 
newburgh.lodge.174@gmail.com, or you can let 
me know however else you would like.  

  Mark Lewellyn, PM 

 
STATED MEETING 

Finally Brothers,  

Your frequent attendance is earnestly 
solicited at our meetings. If you haven’t been 
able to join us for a while, please try to do so for 
one of the meetings/events this month. If you 
have been able to attend, but know another 
brother that has not, please contact him and 
invite him to join as well. Even if you were not 
able to stay for the whole meeting, we would still 
enjoy seeing you. If you need assistance getting 
to meetings, please contact the Worshipful 
Master or email the lodge secretary, we’ll find a 
way to help you get there. 

As noted by the Senior Warden, the 
stated meeting is the third Tuesday of every 
month (first Tuesday in the month of December).  
Dinner begins at 6:00pm and the meeting at 
7:00pm. 


